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William Clark <wbc@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Sep 23, 2016 at 11:27 AM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Nell,

I wish all the plans took care of the details as well as this one. Mr Dostie (Surveyor) does real professional work.
I would just ask for three minor items. Survey review plan markup attached.

1. Add chord bearing and distance for the proposed pedestrian easement detail.

2. Add text "Proposed" before "Pedestrian Easement".

3. Possibly add height clearance for the one foot wide aerial easements along Ocean Ave and Hersey St.
Thanks,

Bill
[Quoted text hidden]

William Clark, PLS
Senior Project Engineer
DPW Engineering

City of Portland

55 Portland St.
Portland, ME 04101
207 874 8847
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